







November 30, 2011

Joe Battaglia

J. B. Contracting

104-11 101st

Ozone Park, NY 11417

Dear Joe,

When Francine and I decided to expand our house to accommodate our growing family it was an easy decision to go with your company to handle the project from start to finish. I am convinced that the professionalism and quality of work that we received would never have been matched by any contractor. It was comforting to see you, your workers and contracted workers pour everything they had into this project to make our dream home become a reality.

Having started work on August 18th there was no hurricane in sight. The following week hurricane Irene was speeding up the east coast towards NY. Have to admit that we were pretty nervous about the outcome. Thanks to you and your team working long days we had a new third floor and roof in place before the storm hit on Saturday. Due to the quality and care to every detail we easily withstood the storm.

The execution and timing of the construction has been flawless with little disruption to our daily lives which was extremely important with a newborn and three other children. When people come to the house they are amazed that it was completed top to bottom, inside and out in a little under 3 months.

Thanks for making our house a home that we love!

Your friend and satisfied customer,

Steve & Francine